
 

Credit Union regulation 76 information 

Dear Member, 
 

We are changing your framework contract with us. These changes come into effect on 1 
September 2025. 

Where can you find your new framework contract? 

You can find it on our website at https://www.sheephavencu.ie/services/downloads, by 
clicking here or by requesting a copy in our office. 

What do you need to do to accept these changes? 

You don’t need to do anything to accept the changes. They will automatically apply to your 
account from 1st September 2025. 

If you do not want to accept the changes, you must let us know in writing prior to the 29th August 
2025. You can close your account or end your agreement with us free of charge provided that any 
outstanding balances or fees have been cleared.  

If you have any questions, please email us at info@sheephavencu.ie 

 

Your faithfully 

John McBride  

CEO/Manager 
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